
Helping children to get better and better at everything they do 

Kenningtons Primary Academy 

DATES TO REMEMBER  
 
 
Tuesday 8th December: Reception Memory Making Event [ParentMail Response Required] 
 
Thursday 10th December: Football Match (Away) vs. Aveley Primary 
 
Friday 11th December: Nursery Sing Along Event / Year 3 Home Fire and Safety Event (In school 
event) 
 
Monday 14th December: Christmas post box available in school for Christmas cards  
/ Football Match (Away) vs. Dilkes Primary 
 
Tuesday 15th December: Year 6 Curriculum Presentation [ParentMail Response Required] 
 
Wednesday 16th December: Christmas Dinner Day (Christmas Jumpers may be worn) [ParentMail 
Response Required] 
/ Christmas Evening Event, arrive 5:30pm for 6:00pm start [ParentMail Response Required] 
/ Football Match (Away) vs. Somers Heath Primary 
 
Thursday 17th December: Christmas Craft Afternoon (£1 donation for materials) 
 
Friday 18th December: Christmas Jumper Day (£1 donation) / Last Day of Term 
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PARENT DROP-IN SESSIONS 

 
Parent drop in sessions will be held from 3:15pm-

4:00pm on the days specified below: 
 

Reception (Kingfishers/Koalas) - Tuesday 8th  
December 2015 

 
1B - Monday 7th December 2015 

 
2G - Thursday 10th December 2015 

 
3H - Friday 11th December 2015 

 
4BW - Tuesday 8th December 2015 

 
5M - Monday 7th December 2015 

 
6K/6W - Tuesday 8th December 2015 



 
TERM DATES AND INSETS 2015/16  

 
 

We are sorry to inform you that there was an error on the calendar circulated for this academic 
year 2015/16. The inset day in summer 2016 will be Monday 6th June 2016 (not July 22nd 

2016). Pupils will be in school on July 22nd for the last day of summer term.  
 

Please find the amended term dates and insets calendar at the link below: 
 

https://fluencycontent-schoolwebsite.netdna-ssl.com/FileCluster/KenningtonsPrimary/
Mainfolder/Curriculum/Updated-2015-15-school-term-dates-calendar.pdf 

  

 
 

 
CHRISTMAS NEWSLETTER 

 
 

Don’t forget to check our Christmas Newsletter for a 
round up of the events happening at the end of this term.  

 
https://fluencycontent-schoolwebsite.netdna-

ssl.com/FileCluster/KenningtonsPrimary/Mainfolder/
Documents/christmas-241115.pdf 

 
A quick reminder that Christmas Cards are to be sent in 
the last week of term (no earlier please!) The Christmas 
Post Box will be available from Monday 14th December 

2015.  
 

If you have any questions about our Christmas Events 
please don’t hesitate to get in touch via  

enquiries@kenningtons.thurrock.sch.uk or telephone  
the school on 01708 865663. 

 
THE HEALTH SPOT: WATER 

 
As of January 2016 packed lunch children will only be 

permitted to drink water provided by the school as is the 
case with children who have school dinners.  

 
Please do not send your children in to school with drinks 
in their lunchbox when we come back in the New Year.  

 
This initiative is being introduced because we want  

Kenningtons children to be healthy and to develop good 
habits.  


